
   nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 wolverhampton 

 

 

10th December 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Monthly Sikhi Class – Friday 13th December 2019 

 

We would like to remind parents of the monthly Sikhi class taking place on Friday 13th December 2019.  We have a 

register of all the children due to attend this class, parents only need to update the office if they wish for their child’s 

name to be removed.   

 

Please note children who are due to go to an after-school club on Friday will instead go to the Sikhi class, the class 

will be dismissed at 5.00pm at the front of the school.  Parents/carers who wish to join this class please wait outside 

the hall (entrance to the hall is via Cherry Street - rear of the school) until we can invite parents in, this will be 

once all children have moved onto their clubs.  

 

May we ask parents of Reception children to collect their child at 3.30pm from their classroom and bring them to 

the school hall to wait to enter and join this class.  There will be a toilet break during the session with some snacks 

being provided for all children. 

 

We look forward to seeing your there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Nishkam School Office 
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